
               NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
          
  Date:           August 19, 2021 
               Time:           7:00 p.m. 
  Location:     910 Milam St., Columbus, TX  

  
 

 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED DESIRED FUTURE CONDITIONS 
ADOPTED BY GROUDWATER MANAGEMENT AREA 15 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing by the Colorado County Groundwater Conservation District 
(“District”) will be held on the 19th day of August 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the District office located at 910 
Milam Street, Columbus, TX, at which time the following subjects will be discussed: 

 
The Colorado County Groundwater District is currently receiving public comments on the proposed 
desired future conditions for the aquifers that were recently adopted by Groundwater Management 
Area 15 under §36.108, Texas Water Code. Groundwater Management Area 15 includes the 
groundwater conservation districts as follows: Aransas County, Bee, Calhoun County, Coastal Bend, 
Coastal Plains, Colorado County, Corpus Christi ASR, Evergreen, Fayette County, Goliad County, 
Pecan Valley, Refugio, Texana, and Victoria County. The proposed desired future conditions and 
supporting materials for the area aquifer are available at the District office or from the following 
website: www.vcgcd.org/groundwater-management-area-15.html. The District will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed desired future conditions on August 19, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. at the District 
office.   
 
The Desired Future Conditions for Colorado County, expressed as an average drawdown between 
January 2000 and December 2080, are as follows: 

• 17 feet drawdown of the Chicot and Evangeline Aquifers; and, 

• 25 feet drawdown of the Jasper Aquifer. 

Submit comments, questions, and requests for additional information regarding the proposed 
desired future conditions of Colorado County to Jim Brasher, General Manager, Colorado County 
Groundwater Conservation District at 979-732-9300, 910 Milam St., Columbus, TX 78934, or 
jim@ccgcd.net. Comments will be accepted through August 23, 2021.  
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